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PENRITH

/ 8 December 2016

Ms Ann Palmer
Committee Secretary
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Palmer

Inquiry into the future of Australia’s steel industry

Thank you for your letter dated 29 November regarding the Inquiry into the future
of Australia’s steel industry. Penrith City Council appreciates the opportunity to

comment.

Penrith City Council was in not in any way involved with the project. The project
was managed in its entirety by the project development company.

Please remove all references to Penrith City Council from the submission and case
study from the WTIA and ASI.

Penrith City Council is concerned however at the quality of imported steel and was
pleased when the housing project developer removed the defective steel structure.

Once again thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the submission

and if you have any further enquiries please contact Council’s Engineerin
Services Manager via email or

phone on
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